
 

  

 

Welcome to the Roberts Drive Multi-Use Side Path Scoping Study Open House. 

 

The proposed project would construct approximately 2.2 miles of shared use side path 

alongside Roberts Drive. The scoping study proposes two phases of construction, 

between the intersection of Roswell Road and Dunwoody Place. The goal of the project 

is to create a safer, more comfortable walking and biking environment along Roberts 

Drive, increasing connectivity to parks and greenspace within Sandy Springs. 

 

We invite you to review the proposed improvements and provide your feedback.  

 

Comments may be provided by one of the following methods: 

 

• Scan the QR Code to submit your comments:  

• Email your comments to: communications@sandyspringsga.gov 

• Mail your comment card to: City of Sandy Springs, 1 Galambos Way, Public 

Works Department, Sandy Springs, GA, 30328 

 

The comment period will be open until Monday, November 11, 2024. 

 

For project information, go to sandyspringsga.gov/RobertsPath 
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